Town of Bradley
Wildland Firefighting Boot Reimbursement Policy

The Town of Bradley is committed to providing a healthy and safe working environment for all members
of the Volunteer Fire Department. To assist in this commitment, the Town Council has authorized a
monetary reimbursement up to $150.00 to volunteer firefighters that purchase wildland firefighting
boots that are NFPA 1977;2011 edition certified. Replacement reimbursements will be at the discretion
of the Fire Chief.

To request reimbursement for an eligible boot purchase volunteer firefighters must submit a paid
receipt to the Fire Chief. The Fire Chief will submit the invoice to the Town Manager for reimbursement.

This policy shall be immediately effective upon its adoption at a legally called and publicly held meeting
of the Town Council.

Approved by the Bradley Town Council at a duly called meeting on Ll/ ?q , 2017.
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